
Ref. No. 831/Deeksharambh UG Induction Programme/PO/17/06/2025 

Date: 17-06-2025 

NOTICE 
 

This is to inform all that the Deeksharambh Induction Programme for all first-year UG 

students will commence on 23rd June 2025. 

All first-year UG students are to report to their respective departments by 9:00 am. 

Heads of Departments or class teachers are requested to receive the students and 

introduce them to the department and faculty members. In addition, departments 

may also arrange an alumni interaction session and a campus tour during the day. 

Further dates and sessions of the induction programme will be announced later. 

All concerned are requested to ensure the smooth and effective conduct of the 

induction activities. 

 

 

         

 


